
Report on “perspectives on economics as a career” 

 

 

A Career-oriented guidance and awareness program was conducted by the Department of 

economics with Islamic finance of Anvarul Islam women’s Arabic college, Mongam, on 12th 

August 2022 at seminar hall. The program was commenced with welcome speech of Mr, 

Muhammed Hadi. P, Assistant Professor in the department of economics. Respected Principal 

Dr. Jubailiya. P inaugurated the program. Mr. Muhammed Jamsheer. P, Head of the 

Department presided over the function. Prof. Shahad K.P and Dr. Shakeeb K.T offered 

felicitations. The chief guest and the Resource person Mr. Muhammed Fazil NK (Research 

scholar, central university, Karnataka) took over the dais and inspired all the young minds with 

a detailed discussion on the ample of opportunities and career options they can choose from 

economics and Islamic finance. Overall, the session was very informative and the students were 

very happy to listen to him. The session was concluded with the vote of thanks by Shifana 

Shirin, student of third year economics.   

 



 

 


